
Cooper, Kathy ]_f_ RECEIVED 
, n?r?c 
From: 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 4:05 PM 
To: IRRC in|7 p c py r* § / 
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message wu mi J m * ' * ° 

From: ContactForm ©state, pa. us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 03:54 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Peg 

Last Name: Miller 

Company: 

Email: perestus3@yahooxom 

Subject: IRRC Number 2976 

Message: 
The PA education system MUST remain just that: the PA Education System. To surrender state sovereignty to 
the federal gov't will be costly and detrimental to our state's schools and students. Please stand against the 
proposed changes in IRRC Number 2976 as have the state leaders of South Carolina, Idaho and Indiana. Thank 
you. 


